
1st Kirkintilloch Boys’ Brigade
Postman Geekie 

and the team will 
be delivering 

Christmas cards as 
usual this year. 
Look out for the 
Post-box in the 

halls foyer. 
Posting dates 17th 
November till 3rd 

December.

All proceeds will be given to 
Kirkintilloch Food Bank

1st Class 40p, 2nd 
Class 40p So why not 
impress your friends 
and post 1st class!
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